
Charter Review Committee:
Procurement and Purchasing Subcommittee Meeting

March 16th, 2018
8:30 AM

Minutes:

Meeting Attendees:

⦁ Ernst Valery ⦁ Harriette Taylor
⦁ Navin Dass ⦁ Alex McGuire (Call-In)
⦁ Jacob Wittenberg ⦁ Dominic Lamartina
⦁ Michael Schrock ⦁ Elena DiPietro
⦁ Erin Sher Smyth ⦁ Laetitia Griffin
⦁ Becca Scharf (Call-In)

Topics Discussed:

⦁ The Subcommittee approved the minutes from the 3/9 meeting.

⦁ The Subcommittee discussed the following topics:

⦁ Finalizing our position on formal advertisements.

⦁ Should we come up with a new standard to replace the “10-90 Rule”?

⦁ Should the Charter state a preference for electronic bidding?

⦁ Should the Board of Estimates be given primary authority over setting 
dollar thresholds for formal bidding as long as the City Council is allowed 
to review their decision?

⦁ Should we look to providing alternatives to the “Low Bidder-High Score” 
method of awarding contracts?

⦁ Should the issue of tie bids be resolved by the procuring agency or the 
using agency?

⦁ Should using agencies be allowed to determine sole/selected sources?

⦁ Next Steps were discussed:

⦁ Finalize and vote on all draft language that we intend to propose to the 
Coordinating Committee

⦁ The meeting was adjourned at 9:59 AM.

⦁ The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 23rd from 8:30 AM to 10 AM 
in Conference Room 3.
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